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July 2022 

 
Dear Friends and Patients, 

 

I am excited to announce our partnership with The Smilist Dental, a highly-respected dental 
management organization. Given the changes occurring in the healthcare industry, this is a 
welcome and timely partnership.  The Smilist benefits patients by assuming many of the 
time-consuming administrative tasks required in operating a successful dental practice, 
such as navigating the insurance process and helping to contain the costs of care.  

This partnership will allow the team to focus solely on excellent patient care and customer 
service. Our entire team is excited to be part of this wonderful company.  

As always, Dr. Daschbach himself and his associates remain committed to our patients, 
committed to taking the time to listen to your goals and concerns and developing a solution 
that’s right for you.  It’s that commitment to you, along with our faith and values, that set us 
apart. This remains unchanged. I can assure you that I am not retiring or leaving the practice. 
In fact, you will get the opportunity to meet some new faces that we are excited to 
introduce to you. Please feel free to check out our website at daschbachdentistry.com 
to learn more about everyone. 

The entire team truly appreciates the trust and confidence you have placed in us, and we 
look forward to continuing to treat your dental health needs with the same personal and 
caring attention you have come to expect at our office.  

We will continue to participate with the same insurance plans as we did in the past, and our 
phone number, (215) 721-8811, will remain the same. During the transition, as we merge 
communication systems you may notice The Smilist on your caller ID, appointment texts, 
communications, correspondence, and statements.  

If you do not have an appointment currently scheduled, give us a call to schedule. We look 
forward to seeing you at the office soon! 

  

Sincerely, 
 

Dr. Robert L. Daschbach  


